
Jan 10 2025 RASC General Meeting Minutes

Dan called the meeting to order at 7pm.

There were 24 members, 3 guests present.

Gabriel read the Secretary's report and the November minutes were passed.

No Treasurer's report was given.

Repeater
Chris noted a small hum produced by certain stations on the repeater, 
otherwise no issues were reported.

Announcements
There will be a possible move to the new PUD building, the date is still 
tentative.

RASC finished 4th overall in the Salmon Run, and Dan would like to get more 
members of the club involved in contesting.

Field Day will be held at Allen Elementary and planning should start as soon 
as possible.

Dues for 2025 are still $20.

Dan has invited SCARC to participate in a fox hunt with RASC, the date is still 
tentative. 

Old Business
There is a sign up sheet for vests if members are interested.

Due to the expense of the Christmas party at the Royal Star buffet, and lack 
of ability to socialize, Dan proposed holding a potluck for the 2025 Christmas
party.



The Helping Hands food bank donation provided over $600 dollars for a 
family last year.

New Business
Dean announced a hands-on class to be held Tuesday the 14th at the 
Salvation Army for prospective new hams, and also an Emergency Response 
Training course taking place on the 21st, and on the following 5 Tuesdays.

Program
In place of a presentation, Dan asked members for suggestions on progams 
they would like to see, including holding hands-on training before each 
general meeting.

Dan closed the meeting at 8pm.

Submitted by,
Gabriel Donley WN7JT


